
Board Briefs – March 2, 2022 

• Received staff departmental reports 
• Received reports from directors and staff on meetings that were recently attended 
• Approved various line extensions 
• Approved changes to Youth Tour and Nomination Committee policies 
• Approved the investment request from Southern Iowa Council of Governments for 2022  
• Approved purchase of the 2022 NRECA Compensation Study  
• Appointed a voting delegate to CRC (after-hours call center) 
• Approved the 2021 Reliability Report   
• Reviewed upcoming meeting dates and registrations 
  
 
The next board meeting is scheduled for Thursday, March 31, 2022, at the cooperative office in Mount 
Ayr. 


